
Town of Branford 
Parks and Open Space Authority 

Minutes, Meeting of December 5, 2018 
 
 
Attending:    Ainsley Highman, Chair; Joe Blumberg, Greg Ciocci, Connie Drysdale, Judy Miller, John 
Tolbert, Jacey Wyatt; Pete Daros, Warden. 
 
The meeting began at 7:30 PM at Canoe Brook Center. 

 
1.  Warden’s Report:  no new problems. 
 
2.   Pisgah Brook/Saltonstall Mountain: there is ongoing ATV use. 

 A kiosk has been proposed for Great Hill Rd by the DeLeo field. 

3.  Supply Ponds:   

J. Boyd & Sons will schedule dredging of the Pine Gutter Brook sed pond.  PO has been 
submitted and approved.  Jim Boyd expects to start work soon. 

Preliminary marking of the new trail from Laurel Hill Rd to Supply Ponds has been completed.  A 
kiosk is planned on the yellow trail at the base of the Queach trail.  
 
4.  Beacon Hill:  no new problems. 

5.  Quarry/Medlyn:  no new problems. 
 
6.  Kaczynski:  no new problems. 
 
7.  ATV enforcement: efforts ongoing. 
 
 

Meeting adjourned at 8:15 PM.  Minutes recorded by Ainsley Highman 
 

 




